From: Cassiana Wright <cassianawright@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, May 07, 2021 12:19:06 PM
To: Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>
Subject: Arizona Audit

Name Cassiana Wright

Email cassianawright@aol.com

Phone 4808152065

Subject: Arizona Audit

Comments:

I'm appalled and disgusting that my voter rights are being disregarded in a such a disgusting matter by the likes
of Ron Watkins! On what planet is the audit that is currently being conducted appropriate? I'm legitimately
concerned about the safety of my family since these Qanon nut jobs plan on coming to our places of residence
to harass us about our constitutional rights to vote. How dare you put our safety at risk in such an obtuse and
idiotic way. Stop this NOW

Sent Fri, 07 May 2021 19:19:06 +0000
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